
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE j 
¡4/1 6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02883-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Piescow 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025 10:01 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Opposition to FPL proposed hikes 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 9:27 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Opposition to FPL proposed hikes 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Linorche Delouis <I.delouis97@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 3:23 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Opposition to FPL proposed hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the FPL proposal for a price increase. With rising living costs 
already burdening consumers, this increase will only exacerbate financial hardship for many households. 
Furthermore, FPL's continued record of profitability should be considered before burdening the public with 
higher rates. It is crucial that regulators prioritize fairness, ensuring that customers are not unduly impacted by 
UNNECESSARY price hikes. I urge you to carefully evaluate the proposal and ultimately deny the requested 
increase. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Linorche Delouis 

i 


